
From: Moira Fitzgerald <moiraefitz@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 3:32 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Peter Kammer <pk@thekammergroup.com> 
Subject: File# 220401 
 

Dear Commissioners,  
 
We live in the neighborhood and support the proposed Hackett Avenue apartments.    
 
We walk to the shops on Downer Avenue and want to see them thrive.  Creating density at this site will 
only help our neighborhood continue the diverse vibrancy we enjoy.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Moira Fitzgerald & Peter Kammer 
Newberry Boulevard  
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